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From: Andrew Logan
Sent: Wednesday, November 17, 2021 10:21 AM
To: HPD ICRC Commissioners
Subject: Austin Monitor Interview Request
*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***
Hi,

| am a reporter for the Austin Monitor, and | am working on a story about the upcoming City Council District 4
Special Election. Specifically, | am writing about how the city council has just approved the new city council
district maps, however, the upcoming D4 special election is going to use the old map. This essentially means,
from what | understand, some citizens, such as those in Windsor Park, won’t be able to vote in this special
election, yet the person elected will represent them until 2025.

| would love to speak with someone from the ICRC who can walk me through the details of the changes
specifically in District 4, as well as answer a few questions | have about the new city council district map.

Is there a 15-20 minute window someone is available to speak with me today or tomorrow?
Thanks in advance for your help.

Best,

Andrew Logan
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